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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our ‘That’s Not My Mummy’ topic, we will be designing and making a traditional 

Egyptian mahshi recipe w/c 5th December 2022. The first stage will be where we will prepare, 

cook and taste the different fruits, vegetables and herbs traditionally included in this dish. 

Then, we will combine the ingredients we feel passed the taste test to make our very own 

servings of Egyptian mahshi.   

 

As we will be eating the mahshi in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions prior to Friday 2nd 

December. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

Miss Davey 

Year 3 Class Teacher 

 


